SPRINGBROOK CONDO NEWSLETTER JUNE 2000

Hooray!

The pool is opening for the season! Please reacquaint yourself with the Pool Rules. Anyone who did not get a key last year, please phone Lesa at Evergreen Tischler Management at 778-6200 x104.



The non-duplicable key (for which there is a one time charge of \$10.) opens the gates to the tennis courts and the pool area. So that you will have access to the rest rooms in the clubhouse, the key will also unlock the first french door closest to the pool. Please be sure that the main door to the clubhouse (at the sidewalk) remains locked so that only people within the pool area have access to the clubhouse.

Outdoor Grills

Please be sure that your outdoor grills are kept on the cement pad at the door of your storage unit.

"New" Entrance Sign Have you noticed our repaired and freshly painted entrance sign?

Grounds Committee

The spring cleanup will soon be complete. The lawn restoration has begun at bldgs 1,8 & 9. If you are interested in learning more about being a Grounds Comm volunteer, phone Joan @ 436-1351.

Pools & Children

An epidemiologist from the Center for Disease Control and Prevention has noted an increase in outbreaks of infectious diseases from swimming pools. Almost all of these outbreaks, Dr. Michael Beach observed, have been blamed on diaperwearing infants and toddlers in the pool. If age appropriate, Huggies Little Swimmers are mentioned as effective in the Good

Housekeeping article (July 1999 issue) from which this information is taken.

Trash Pickup

This is a reminder that our trash pickup service does not include the removal of items left outside of the dumpster. When someone leaves a piece of furniture, a mattress, or other items at the dumpster area, we must hire someone to remove it. This is a costly and avoidable expense. A phone call to Operation Blessing may solve the disposal problem for you, save the Springbrook Condo Association some \$\$, and be a blessing to a needy family or individual. Please, if you have furniture, exercise equipment, bicycles, or other items that you wish to dispose of, phone Operation Blessing at 430-8561. Do not leave it at the dumpster. Thanks. ©

Board Meeting

The next Board Meeting is Thursday, June 15th at 6:00pm in the clubhouse